
Today   

9:30 am 

10:30 am  

 

 

Sunday School Class 
 

Worship Service 
   

6:00 pm Ice Cream Social 
  

Tuesday 

6:30 pm 

 

Wednesday 

NO 
NO  
NO 

 

Thursday 

 

Thursday- 

Friday 

  
 

  
 

 

 

 

 
Safety & Security Meeting 
 
 
Mission Groups 
Prayer Service  
 

Choir Practice 
 
Happy 4th of July 
 
 
Church Office Closed 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

   

  

July 10th-Women on Mission Meeting 
July 14th-Business Meeting 
July 21st-Deacon’s Meeting 7:30 am 
                  Ice Cream Social 6:00 pm 
July 28th-OBC Cares “Donation Only” Cookout 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              

SERMON NOTES 

June 30, 2019 
 

 

 

 

 

 

VBS Songs 

 

Welcome 
 

Choir Special 

“Wonder Working Power” 
 

Congregational 

 

Offertory Prayer 

Ed Jarnac 
 

Offering Choir Special 

“At the Cross (Love Ran Red)” 
 

  The Lord’s Supper 
 

Message 
Pastor Matt 

 

Invitation 
 

  
 
 

 
 

Welcome Guests! 
We are honored that you have chosen to  

worship with us this morning.  We would 
love the opportunity to get to know you. 

Please fill out one of our cards and place it in 
the offering plate.  

  Becoming~Who~God~Says~We~Are 

SALT  & LIGHT  
THIS WEEK 



Nursery Workers 
Today 

Baby Nursery 
Heather Paul & 

Laci Paul 
2-4 year old nursery 

Terri Pope &  
Shi Pope 

Nursery Workers  
Next Week  

Baby Nursery 
Alexis Keller & 
Lynn Stallings 

2-4 year old nursery 
Drew Jarnac & 
Tonya Jarnac 

Ushers Next Sunday 
Drew Jarnac      Rick Hamby       Dennis Beard 
Jared Isenhour  Tyler Thompson 
Jerry Ballard      John Hildebrand 

OLIVET’S WEBSITE 
                You can visit our website at 

www.obcnc.org 
       LIKE us on  Facebook: 

Olivet Baptist Church, Catawba, NC 

  PASTOR MATT’S 
CONTACT                     

INFORMATION 
Cell 828-320-0500 

e-mail mrummage@obcnc.org 

Olivet Baptist Church 

Ministerial Staff 

Rev. Matt Rummage 

Senior Pastor 

April Rummage 

Music Director 

Dinah Hargis 

Pianist 

Trudy Epley 

Organist 

Carol-Jeanne Keller 

Administrative Assistant 
    7893 Monbo Road   

Catawba, NC 28609  

  (828) 478-3118  

fax (828) 478-2943 

e-mail  glory@obcnc.org   

CHURCH CONTACT  

INFORMATION 

Counting Our Blessings 
June 23, 2019 

Sunday School Classes 138 
Budget Offering: $6,277.20 
Weekly Budget:  $7,866.83 

Counting Teams  
Today 

John Hildebrand 
Linda Elliott 

Counting Teams  
Next Week 
Debi Norman 

Ronnie Turner 

Deacon on call for July 
Alan Bolick 

828-478-2461 

OUTREACH 
FORK IN THE ROAD MINITRIES 

Fork in the Road is a ministry to help people that are in need.  In the vestibule you will 
find some Ziploc bags filled with different items to help people who are on the side of 
the road.  Please feel free to take as many as you like and give them to the people you 

see on the side of the road during your travels.   
Any questions regarding this ministry, please see Natalie Campbell. 

Van Ministry Drivers 
Today 

Eric Keller AM 
Next Week 

Sunday 
 Dale Norman AM 

WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL 
828-478-3118 

olivetpreschoolnc@gmail.com 

VISITOR RECEPTION 
Today after our morning service we will have a small visitor reception in the  
fellowship hall.  This is for anyone that is visiting with us today.  We would 

love the opportunity to personally say “Hello” to you. 

Ministries around the Church MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 

VBS NEWS 

YOUTH CASWELL 2019 
We will be going to Caswell August 5th-August 9th.  We have a few spaces 

still available, see Pastor Matt or the church secretary for more details. 

SENIOR OUTING 

A Huge “Thank You” to everyone that help make 
this years VBS such a success.   

CHURCH SOFTBALL TEAM 

Ushers Today 
Alan Bolick        Gary Edwards   Clay Jarnac 
Lee Black            Brad Ostwalt 
Mike Wilson     Jeff Isenhour 

DEACONS 
The Deacon nomination forms are on the table in the vestibule.  You can  

nominate 5 Deacons for a 3 year term.  Next Sunday, July 7th is the deadline 
for nominations.  Please place your nominations in the white box on the table 

in the vestibule. 

SENIOR CASWELL  OCTOBER 13TH-18TH 
If you would like to go to Caswell with us October 13th-18th please  
sign-up on the adult board.  Cost of the trip is $265.00 per person.   

Deposit of $132.50 is due by Sunday, July 14th.  Please make checks to 
Olivet and give to the church secretary or Harriett Hicks. 

VBS SNACKS 
You can still make a monetary donation to help with the cost of  the snacks, 
you can place your donation in an offering envelope and mark if  VBS snacks. 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
Join us tonight beginning at 6:00 pm for an Ice Cream Social.  Please bring 

homemade ice cream or desserts & a drink to share.   
Bring corn hole boards and other outside games to play.   

Come eat and stay a while. 

VBS MISSION PROJECT 
Our mission project this year will be helping the Catawba County Humane 

Society & collecting bird seed for the area nursing homes.  See display in  
vestibule for more information.  Thank you for helping us. 

OBC CARES 
OBC Cares is partnering with Center Soul Recovery Homes.  They are in need 

of toiletry items, laundry detergent, pasta, spaghetti sauce, canned tuna/
chicken, hamburger helper, pasta salad mixes, towels & wash cloths & gift 

cards to grocery stores to purchase perishable items.  You can place your  
donations in the box across from the library.  Thank you in advance for    

helping this ministry.  Any questions, please see Jenny Reavis.   
You can donate thru tonight. 

A new Bible Study for High School & College Girls. 
Sign-up on the sheet by the library, if you are interested.   

Any questions, please see Taylor Shook or Cappy Sigmon. 

GIRLS BIBLE STUDY 

2020 BUDGET 
The Budget for our 2020 Church year is available for you to review.   

Copies  are on the table in the vestibule.  This will be voted on at the next 
Business Meeting. 

SHIRTS 
Olivet shirts are in.  Please pay and pick them up today after the morning 

service.  We have a few extra shirts, sizes:  adult small, adult large. 

Our softball season has been postponed till the end of summer or the fall. 

2020 NOMINATING REPORT 
The Nominating report for our new church year, is available  for you to  

review.  Copies are on the table in the vestibule.  This will be voted on at the 
next Business Meeting. 

DONATION ONLY MEAL 
OBC Cares will host a “Donations Only” Cookout on Sunday, July 28th after 

the morning service.  They will serve hamburger, hot dogs, potato salad,  
pasta salad, chips, dessert, tea, lemonade & water.  All money donated will 

go to help the Thomasville Church.   


